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JANUARY 

   THEMES 

    1  New Start 

    8  New Calling 

  15  Growth 

  22 Changing Times 

  29 The Kingdom 

 

 

BIBLE SCHOOL 

9:30 AM 

    1 Creation 

    8 Covenants  

  15 Growing People 

  22 Joseph’s Life 

  29 Establishing a Nation 

   

 

   SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

       1 Very Good Start 

       8 Higher Standard 

     15 Growing Ministry 

     22 Keep Trying 

   29 Seeking the Lord    

     

Remember to pray for  

School Administration 

& Carter Middle School 

 

  

    Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   A NEW YEAR brings new possibilities; 

so let’s explore how 2023 will be 

different. 

INDIVIDUALLY: 
   Most in the congregation have 

experienced growth in faithfulness, 

prayer, knowledge, service and 

commitment.  We look forward to 

building on that progress this year! 

 

DISCIPLESHIP: 

  New Bible Reading program that will 

take us through God’s ENTIRE Love 

Letter will have us spending more time 

in His Word.  

   Our Bible School format is being 

changed to start with questions that 

people have from what they have read 

the previous week (does not have to 

be confined to OUR daily reading 

plan).   After those questions, we will 

look at a portion of the previous weeks 

reading from the Old Testament. 

   Our midweek study that will be made 

available, will focus on the reading 

from New Testament. 

  Sermons will be based on the 

previous weeks reading in the New 

Testament. 

   Additional opportunities for 

fellowship will be offered.  The first will 

be on January 1st from 9:15-9:30 am 

and feature donuts and bagels.  This 

will kick off the New Year! 

 

OUTREACH: 
    We will continue our efforts to 

minister to our local leaders, schools 

and community.  Emphasis on prayer 

and influencing decisions, while 

improving the quality 

of life for our community.   

    Work will continue on the Lowell 

Mason Prayer Walk Park.  We pray that 

this will bring people to meditate, 

pray, give thanks and grow in their 

relationship with God. 

   Mission emphasis will continue along 

with daily messages to workers around 

the world. 

   Our Social Media will continue and 

we are looking to expand that through 

the Daily Bible Reading Program that 

we have encouraged others in the 

community to join in with us. 

    We will also look for additional ways 

to expand our outreach. 

 
LOWELL MASON 

PRAYER WALK PARK 

WORK CONTINUES 

     We were blessed 

with a donation from 

BRONNER’S 

CHRISTmas WONDERLAND.  This 

enabled us to order the signs for along 

the pathway and 2 extra benches.  

Those should all be in place by mid-

January. 

    This spring, the flowerbeds will be 

extended to both sides of the “old” 

boardwalk and out to the Parking Lot. 

    Continue to pray for God to lead and 

provide for this ministry.  The next 

major portion will be the mural.  This 

needs to be completed by December 

(per our licensing from Precious 

Moments). 

    It’s hard to believe how much God 

has accomplished in 9 months with 

this project.  For more information you 

can go to our LOWELL MASON PRAYER 

WALK page on our website: 

pinerunchurch.org for pictures, 

donors, Scriptures and more! 


